July 29, 2022

Corrina Giles Town Clerk The Blue Mountains

planning consultants approvals facilitators development managers

Dear Ms. Giles.

Re: Aquavil

Deputation to Council

At my deputation I will review the following update for Council:

- 1. Status of the Master Development Agreement (MDA): That we have a draft agreement that is being reviewed by Town Staff. We anticipate a final draft later this month.
- 2. The MDA is to reinforce the conditions of Draft Approved Conditions that require various studies and sign offs from GSCA, NEC, Grey County and MTO.
- 3. We are discussing details of the Beach and the required Beach Management Study. An option being actively discussed and reviewed is retaining ownership of the beach area, while having it available to parts of Plan 529 so that it functions as a neighbourhood beach.
- 4. We have entered into a Memorandum of Understanding with the housing authority and will be working on implementation details through the MDA and the Subdivision Agreement process.
- 5. We are looking to complete our second submission for subdivision agreement purposes later this month.

Yours Truly,



Travis & Associates Colin Travis, MCIP RPP

Cc: Royalton

v 705 446 9917

travis and associates planning

